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NOTE: We will be closing the Intersection down at 3rd Street as needed throughout Stage 2. There will be notice to 
local businesses prior to any shutdowns. Some construction operations require a little more room into that 
intersection to complete, but we will try to make the closures as short as possible.  

 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Cedar Street Road Closure and Construction Activities  
With the full closure on Cedar Street in affect, I hope 
everyone has been getting adjusted to utilizing the 
detour on Lemon Street.  The contractor has been 
working hard keeping the job moving and has started 
installing sanitary sewer between 6th and 7th Street. 
Once they complete the underground utilities in that 
area, they will hop back to the South end of Stage 
Two, so that they can complete water service hookups 
as well as sanitary sewer services. The contractor is 
also making good progress removing the remaining 
pavement in place that was left behind from the mill. 

Alley Construction and Access  
Also, we would like to thank everyone for their 
patience while the new asphalt in the alley was being 
constructed. This is a big improvement that will help 
alleviate some of the hassles of losing street parking 
on Cedar Street for a while. As a reminder, traffic is to 
be maintained in a one-way direction (Northbound) 
through the alley West of Cedar.   


